

## North Carolina Department of Revenue

Beverly Eaves Perdue Governor David W. Hoyle Secretary

October 28, 2010

Scott Peterson, Executive Director Streamlined Sales Tax Governing Board 4205 Hillsboro Pike, Suite 305 Nashville, TN 37215-3339

Dear Mr. Peterson:

As a result of the annual compliance review process, we are submitting an updated Certificate of Compliance in order to make a correction to the statutory reference relative to relief for errors contained in the taxability matrix. This issue was not found out of compliance today during the committee's vote. The updated statutory reference is NCGS 105-264.

We ask that you post the corrected certificate of compliance.

Sincerely,

Eric K. Wayne, Director Sales and Use Tax Division

Enclosure

An Equal Opportunity Employer